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Monday, May 14, 2018  

School Carnival 
Friday, May 18th 
5:00 – 8:00 
Bounce Houses!! 
Silent Auction!! 
Face Painting!! 
Games!!  
Tattoos!! 
Food!! 
 
Pre-Sale Wristbands for sale for 

$5.00 at school if bought 
by Tuesday, May 15th. 

Wrist Bands allow unlimited access to the 
games, inflatables & most activities. 
Wristbands will be sent home in an 

envelope with your child on Thursday. 
Wrist band price is $7.00  

at the event. 
 

Food will be available for 
purchase. 

Food, face painting, and a few 
other activities will cost 

tickets.  Tickets are 50¢ each,  
2 for $1.00, 10 for $5.00. 
Please make checks payable to: 

Barnes Butte PTO 

M ark Your Calendar  
Mon. May 14 School Board Meeting 6:30 
  District Office 
 

Wed. May 16 Fin, Feather, Fire Grades 1,2,3 
 

Fri. May 18 School Carnival 5:00 – 8:00 
  5th Gr. Science Fair 8:30 -11:30 
 

Thurs. & Fri. 4th Gr. Field Trip Baker City  
May 24 & 25  
 

Mon. May 28 No School -Memorial Day 
 

Wed. – Fri. 5th Gr. Field Trip Oregon Coast 
May 30 –June 1 
 

Fri. June 1 Bonus Badger Recess 
 

 There is sti ll t ime to donate to 
the Class Auction Baskets. 
Auction in on Friday, May 18th  

during the school carnival.  
Themes for the baskets are: 

Brooks, Keen, Sloper, Wilson- Family Fun 
Wagner – Water Play      1st Grade – Nature 
Bartolotti – UO and OSU 
Cross – Summer Time 
Lysne – Arts & Crafts 
Toler – Kitchen Gadgets 
3rd Grade – Summer Fun/Camping 
Gonzales - Pets 
Sumerlin – Family Games 
Mattioda & Powers – Great Outdoors 
Deedon – Gardening 
Commins – Family Travel-trips 
Johnson – Painted Chair  
Kelly – Picnic/Camping 
DuMoulin – Summer Fun 

Families are welcome to create a 
basket for the auction or donate an 

item or service. 
We appreciate all donations! 
Volunteers needed for the school 
carnival, please contact the school 

office. Thank you! 
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